- Northwest
Neighborhood

Winter 2015 Newsletter

Meet Your Neighbors

NWNA Quarterly Meeting
Franklin Elementary School

Thursday, Jan 22, 7 p.m.
Thursday, Apr 30, 7 p.m.

NWNA Coffee Talk
First Saturday of the month
@ Latte Da Coffeehouse

Saturday, Jan 3, 9 a.m.

Saturday, Feb 7, 9:30 a.m.
Saturday, Mar 7, 9:30 a.m.
Saturday, Apr 4, 9:30 a.m.

NW Neighborhood Association

President: Noland Hoshino
noland@bcausemedia.com
Phone: (360) 607-4462

Vice President: Jim Mains
Treasurer: Bryan Dainty

Secretary: Ceci Mains

City of Vancouver

Neighborhood Police Officer:
Neil Martin (360) 772-2175

NWNA City Liaison:
Tanya Gray (360) 619-4123
tanya.gray@cityofvancouver.us

NEXTDOOR.COM:
NWNA MESSAGE BOARD

By Noland Hoshino

Did you hear that
Carolyn spotted a
coyote in our
neighborhood?
Did you hear that
Toni saw a suspi-
cious van trolling
our neighborhood
at wee-hours of |
the morning? Can [
you recommend a |
good houseclean- -

er for Barbara? ‘ '

Did you read the

fire safety tips . -

from the City of Vancouver? These are some of the conversations
you'll see on our Northwest Neighborhood NextDoor.com website.

One of the things we're missing in our neighborhood is a location
where we can all gather as a community to get to know each other and
share information, like, Franklin Park or a message board. Until that
dream becomes a reality, Nextdoor.com is one way to stay connected
with your neighbors and keep up with what's happening in the
Northwest Neighborhood.

As of today, 25% of the Northwest Neighborhood households are
signed up on Nextdoor.com, which is pretty good. We have the liveliest
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